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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of March 22, 2024 
(REVISED 03/22/2024) 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

1. An email sent by Francis Gleason, Bus Operator, addressed to the Board of Directors, 
received by the District Secretary’s Office, dated March 18, 2024, requesting assistance 
in a Public Records Act request made on November 2023.   
 

2. Letters from Marin County Assessor–Recorder–County Clerk Shelly Scott, dated 
March 18, 2024, addressed to the members of the Golden Gate Bridge Board of 
Directors, reiterating Marin County Measure A, which opposes all toll increases on the 
Golden Gate Bridge. 
(Added 3/21/24) 
 

3. An email sent by Francis Gleason, Bus Operator, addressed to the Board of Directors, 
received by the District Secretary’s Office, dated March 21, 2024, expressing concern 
over the elimination of the spousal subsidy with reference to GGTARP. 
(Added 3/21/24) 

 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 
 

 
A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
  


